

Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

December 13, 2023

Honorable Mark Chambers, Jr. Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Khalif J. Rainey Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 2ND, 7TH AND 10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #231259

REMOVE NO STOPPING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF

WEST CAPITOL DRIVE FROM NORTH SHERMAN BOULEVARD

TO NORTH 47TH STREET FROM 3:30 PM TO 6:00 PM

EXCEPT SATURDAY AND SUNDAY; AND ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST CAPITOL DRIVE FROM NORTH SHERMAN BOULEVARD TO WEST FOND DU LAC AVENUE FROM 3:30 PM TO 6:00 PM EXCEPT

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY AND ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF

WEST CAPITOL DRIVE FROM NORTH SHERMAN BOULEVARD TO NORTH 54TH STREET FROM 6:30 AM TO 8:30 AM EXCEPT

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY

Dear Alderman Chambers, Rainey and Murphy:

In conjunction with the travel lane reduction project on West Capitol Drive between North Sherman Boulevard and North 68th Street the above-captioned parking restrictions are no longer needed and we therefore recommend their removal.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR:clm





Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

December 13, 2023

Honorable Mark Chambers, Jr. Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Khalif J. Rainey Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 2ND, 7TH AND 10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #231259

REMOVE NO STOPPING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF

WEST CAPITOL DRIVE FROM NORTH SHERMAN BOULEVARD

TO NORTH 47TH STREET FROM 3:30 PM TO 6:00 PM

EXCEPT SATURDAY AND SUNDAY; AND ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST CAPITOL DRIVE FROM NORTH SHERMAN BOULEVARD TO WEST FOND DU LAC AVENUE FROM 3:30 PM TO 6:00 PM EXCEPT

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY AND ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF

WEST CAPITOL DRIVE FROM NORTH SHERMAN BOULEVARD TO NORTH 54TH STREET FROM 6:30 AM TO 8:30 AM EXCEPT

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY

Dear Alderman Chambers, Rainey and Murphy:

In conjunction with the travel lane reduction project on West Capitol Drive between North Sherman Boulevard and North 68th Street the above-captioned parking restrictions are no longer needed and we therefore recommend their removal.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm





Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

December 13, 2023

Honorable Mark Chambers, Jr. Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Khalif J. Rainey Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 2ND, 7TH AND 10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #231259

REMOVE NO STOPPING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF

WEST CAPITOL DRIVE FROM NORTH SHERMAN BOULEVARD

TO NORTH 47TH STREET FROM 3:30 PM TO 6:00 PM

EXCEPT SATURDAY AND SUNDAY; AND ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST CAPITOL DRIVE FROM NORTH SHERMAN BOULEVARD TO WEST FOND DU LAC AVENUE FROM 3:30 PM TO 6:00 PM EXCEPT

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY AND ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF

WEST CAPITOL DRIVE FROM NORTH SHERMAN BOULEVARD TO NORTH 54TH STREET FROM  $6:30~\mathrm{AM}$  TO  $8:30~\mathrm{AM}$  EXCEPT

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY

Dear Alderman Chambers, Rainey and Murphy:

In conjunction with the travel lane reduction project on West Capitol Drive between North Sherman Boulevard and North 68th Street the above-captioned parking restrictions are no longer needed and we therefore recommend their removal.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kevin J.Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm





Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

December 13, 2023

Honorable Jose G. Perez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #231259

INSTALL NO PARKING ANYTIME ON THE EAST SIDE

OF SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE FROM

EAST MAPLE STREET TO A POINT 175 FEET SOUTH

## Dear Alderman Perez:

In conjunction with the installation of bike lanes and other pavement marking changes on South Kinnickinnic Avenue between East Maple Street and East Becher Street the above-captioned parking restriction is necessary to facilitate the movement of traffic on the roadway.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm





Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

December 13, 2023

Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic Alderwoman, 14th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #231259

INSTALL NO PARKING ANYTIME ON SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE

FROM EAST BECHER STREET TO THE KINNICKINNIC RIVER

REMOVE ONE-HOUR PARKING ON SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE FROM THE KINNICKINNIC RIVER TO EAST BAY STREET FROM

7:00 AM TO 4:00 PM

Dear Alderwoman Dimitrijevic:

In conjunction with the installation of bike lanes and other pavement marking changes on South Kinnickinnic Avenue between East Maple Street and East Becher Street the above-captioned parking restriction changes are necessary to facilitate the movement of traffic on the roadway.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm





Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

December 13, 2023

Honorable Lamont Westmoreland Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 5TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #231259

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF

NORTH 86TH STREET FROM

WEST LISBON AVENUE TO WEST KEEFE AVENUE

REMOVE ONE-HOUR PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF

NORTH 86TH STREET FROM

WEST LISBON AVENUE TO WEST KEEFE AVENUE

## Dear Alderman Westmoreland:

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to facilitate the movement of traffic and improve cross traffic visibility at the intersection of West Keefe Avenue and North 86th Street. Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that restricting parking would improve the flow of traffic and cross traffic visibility at the intersection and therefore recommend the above-captioned parking changes.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kevin V. Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm





Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

December 13, 2023

Honorable Scott Spiker Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 13TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #231259

INSTALL NO PARKING ANYTIME ON THE EAST

SIDE OF SOUTH 3RD STREET FROM A POINT 880 FEET SOUTH OF WEST EDGERTON AVENUE TO A POINT

90 FEET SOUTH THEREOF

## Dear Alderman Spiker:

This is in response to your request on behalf of AVIS/Budget Group at 5242 South 3rd Street to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the AVIS/Budget Group driveway have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling north and south bound on South 3rd Street when vehicles park close to their driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this parking restriction to increase cross traffic visibility for motorists exiting the driveway.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kevin L Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm

